Ashford & District RRC
Meeting Minutes
4thDecember , 2013
.
Present
Steve Hickman, Dean Bracken, Rob Butler, Eddie Rodger, Clare Jenkins
Apologies
Gill Pragnell, Sandi Starling, Helen Weeden
Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the previous meeting were proposed by SH and seconded by CJ
Welcome to new Committee Members
[bookmark: _GoBack]A warm welcome was extended to Jo Faux and Lucy Cresser who have kindly stepped into the positions of Mem Sec and Web Master. They will hold these committee positions as Acting Committee Members until voted in at the AGM in April 2014.
RB talked them both through the roles of the positions and will e mail them with relevant log on details and information.
New Members
Jim Vincer was nominated by SH and seconded by DB
10K Race
SH, SS, RB are to meet with Cathy and Martin Burke on the 18th December . It was decided that with the large number of volunteers from the Club this year, we will not need extra outsourced marshals. 
It was decided that to celebrate the 25th Year since the first race all finishers will receive  a customised medal. SH  to arrange with MB.
Scouts are to man the water station… a donation of £100 to be given for their help. SH to arrange with MB.
Parking will be off site as it seemed a great improvement last year, SH to ask MB to organize.
It was decided that the number of marshals out on the course could be reduced from last year and to use more people to man the baggage and parking.
SH to ask MB to organize a small pop up marquee for the baggage.
CJ to check for template for resident’s letter . This will need to be printed and posted out to all residences on the course two weeks before the race. Also reminders are needed to inform residents on Lenacre St on the Saturday morning before the race.
The contents of the lock up need to be checked ensuring that we have the relevant KM markers . CJ , SH to organize.
A Facebook reminder for volunteers should be posted CJ
Kit
DB informed that kit will be arriving shortly. This will be sold to members at cost price.
Treasurer
There was no updated statement, so no change to the figures.
Social
The Christmas meal at The Wheel was a great success with a large show of members and also a long list of people willing to marshal for the 10K race as a result.
Plans to have a social meet in January was suggested. A curry in town was agreed CJ to organize.

Meeting was adjourned at 21.35

 The next meeting will be on January 9, 2014.
	
